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10 September 2024 

 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

We had an overwhelming response requesting a place on the KPMG visit. We are delighted to 
say that your child has been selected to attend the visit to KPMG on Thursday 10 October. 
 

During our visit, pupils will get the chance to visit the KPMG offices, work alongside KPMG 
mentors, and think about how they would utilise the latest cutting-edge technologies in a 
collaborative problem-solving challenge based on real life KPMG client briefs. They will also: 

• Gain an insight into the world of work and the impact that technology is having on the 
workplace 

• Take part in an office tour 

• Develop their core transferable skills and explore innovative technologies 
• Hear from professionals in the industry. 

 

We will be travelling by coach, departing school at 10:50am and due to arrive back at 
approximately 15:20pm. Pupils must wear full school uniform. Pupils will need to bring a packed 
lunch. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, a packed lunch can be provided for them. 
 

Please complete the consent and medical form below to confirm your child's place by 
Wednesday 18 September: 
 

https://forms.gle/f34qQjiUgP61WBXH7 
 

The payment of £8.50 to cover the cost of the coach will be on the School Gateway. Please 

ensure this is paid by Monday 30 September or your child's place may be given to another 
child. 
 

Should you have any queries regarding the trip please contact me via the school office. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
   
 

Mrs K. Rodgers 
 
K Rodgers 

Assistant Headteacher 
Careers Leader 
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